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After the Christmas holidays, Miss Lewis and Mrs Strawford will be returning to school following their maternity leave. They are very excited to be coming back to school and can’t wait to be back in the classroom with the children. 

Miss Lewis will be returning into Year 1 as their teacher and Mrs Strawford will be returning part time – She will be teaching Year 2 on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday and Mrs Homer will continue to teach Year 2 on a Monday and Tuesday. 

As a result of their return, we will be saying a goodbye and big thank you to Mr Mason for all of his hard work and dedication to our Year 1 class during the Autumn term. The children have really enjoyed having him as their teacher this term. Mrs Weir will no longer be teaching Year 2 but will continue working with us for a little while longer.

With the new year, comes a fresh start and new adventure for Mrs Gill. After 10 years of working within the school, Mrs Gill is moving onto pastures new. Staff and children will be very sad to see her go but we are also excited for her as she ventures into the next stage of her career. I am sure you will join me in saying good luck and thanking Mrs Gill for the commitment and dedication she has put into the school over the years she has worked here. I am sure she will keep in touch to let us know how she is getting on.

Breakfast club and after school club will open again after the Christmas holidays on Tuesday for working parents only. The club will run as normal until 6pm. We will strive to keep the clubs open as much as we can in line with our risk assessments however there may be times when we have to close due to positive COVID cases and staffing levels. Please understand that notice can’t always be given as actions are put into place as and when we receive notifications of positive cases in line with government guidance. 

Due to being in Tier 3, our Friday’s will also continue to run as they are a little while longer currently with children finishing at lunchtime. Working parents can book their child into the wraparound provision should they wish to use it – we will be reviewing this in January.

Fingers crossed that 2021 is a little kinder to us all!

Thank you for your continued support, 
Mrs Beaumont
Headteacher
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